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I write in response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 26 June 2023. Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding, which is down to staff absence through annual leave and sickness.
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) for Thames Valley has now considered this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:
	Request

In 2022/23, Thames Valley Police was awarded funding from the Police Science, Technology, Analysis and Research (STAR) fund for the following two projects:
· £53,724 for a project “taking learning from Australia to test a data-driven model for serious misconduct prediction”.
· £34,375 for the InterACT project, “testing the value of augmenting predictive mapping with a harm-based prioritisation”.

Please provide any and all of the following documents prepared in relation to these projects:
1.         STAR funding bid
2.         Use case summaries

3.         Business justification papers





4.         Data Protection Impact Assessments

5.         Equality Impact Assessments


	Response

The OPCC can confirm that there is some held in relation to your request.

















1. Please see the attached document.

2. No information held. No case summaries have been produced.

3.  Please see the attached document. The process to attract funding is the submission of the STAR funding bid, which contains the problem that Science, Technology, Analysis or Research can support. Please refer to sections 4 and 5 of the Police STAR Fund – Full Bid Template. 

4. No information held. We conducted a screening questionnaire which determined that a DPIA was not required due to the project not involving any personal date.  

5. No information held. It is clear from the Ethics paper that it did not involve any vulnerable groups and therefore whilst we did consider an EIA, it was not deemed necessary to conduct one. 
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